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December
Wednesday 16	 Last day for Students

Friday 18	 Last day of Term 4 (Staff)

Monday 21 	 School Holidays (Christmas Break)

Friday 25	 Christmas Day

January 2021
Friday 1 	 New Years Day

Tuesday 26	 Australia Day

Wednesday 27	 SDD Staff Development day

Thursday 28	 SDD Staff Development day

Friday 29 	 All Students return to school 
Years K-6

February
Monday 15	 Primary Swimming Carnival

Note and information to follow Term 1

Wednesday 17	 P & C Meeting
6:00pm Venue to be advised

	Term 4 Week 10	 18 December 2020

Kindergarten Graduation 2020
Monday 14th December saw our Kindergarten class of 
2020 graduate. 

It was just delightful to see our gorgeous children in their 
caps and gowns. Mrs Byrne took the opportunity to remind 
all the students that one day, they could be wearing the 
same sort of graduation gown when they finish university. 

Each of the students were presented with a certificate and 
a special book "Puffling" by Margaret Wild. Its all about a 
little Puffin who has to grow big enough and strong enough 
to take on the next chapter of his life, just like our little 
people have grown big enough and strong enough to move 
into Year One.

On behalf of all the ES1 teachers, we would like to thank 
all of the Kindergarten students for a wonderful year of 
learning. We have loved being the teachers of such an 
amazing bunch of people. 

We wish everyone a safe and happy holiday.

Thank you 
 

Fiona Tickle

Kindergarten Graduation 2020

more photos on page  3
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Leonie Byrne, Principal

Classes for 2021
The Assistant Principals have been working closely with 
their teachers to put together classes for 2021.  A great 
deal of thought goes into this process with the social, 
emotional and academic needs of the students 
considered.  

Kindergarten and Year 6 Graduation 
Monday 14 December we celebrated two milestones in our 
students’ education. The Kindergarten children donned the 
cap and gown and received a graduation certificate and 
book whilst the Year 6 were presented with a 
Graduation Certificate.  Monday evening the Year 6 
attended their farewell.The venue was changed this year 
from the Leagues Club and was held in our school Hall, 
due to COVID restrictions.  

Ms Cook did a tremendous job organising a DJ, catering, 
tables and professional decorators so the night was an 
event to remember.

COVID Restrictions
The school bubblers have been turned back on but please 
keep sending a bottle of water to school with your child 
when they return next year.  Restrictions have been
gradually easing and schools have been sent 
preliminary details for term 1 2021. 

I will send details out via our school Facebook page close 
to the end of the school holidays, just in case they change 
between now and then to avoid confusion.

School Holidays
The last day of term is Wednesday 16 December. 2020  
All children will come to school on Friday 29 January 
2021.  (Including 2021 Kindergarten)

On behalf of all the staff I would like to wish everyone a 
relaxing holiday break. Let’s hope 2021 is more “normal” 
for our students.

Kindergarten Graduation Artwork

Reports
Student reports were sent home 
last Thursday.  If you did not receive 
your child’s report please phone the 
office so a message can be sent to 
your child’s teacher.
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Kindergarten Graduation 2020
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Year 6 Graduation Day
Monday 14 December 2020
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Year 6 Farewell Dinner
Our Year 6 students celebrated the 
end of their primary schooling in style.

Plenty of dance moves were shown 
on the dance floor. Students and staff 
had a wonderful time.



Newsletter	 Page 6

Year 6 Farewell Dinner
continued
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Parents and Citizens
Our P&C meetings are held on the third Wednesday of 
the month at 6:00pm. 

The Next P&C meeting will be held on Wednesday 17 
February 2021 at 6:00pm. (venue will be advised)

All Parents, Grandparents and Guardians are welcome to 
attend. We welcome new volunteers and members.

We look forward to seeing you!

P&C Clothing Pool
The school clothing pool will now be open from Tuesday 
to Friday each week. Opening time 8:45am - 9:10am.

In you would like to know more information please 
contact us on tspspandc@gmail.com or you can leave 
a message at the office and it will be passed on to the 
Clothing Pool. 

Breakfast Club

Our Breakfast Club is looking for a volunteer to help 
prepare the breakfast each morning.

You would need to be available between 8:00am and 
9:00am. A volunteer working with children check will also 
be required (this is available through the RMS). 

Please contact Michelle on 6765 98663.

Canteen News
Late lunch orders
Due to large numbers of late lunch orders and emergency 
lunches, the Canteen Committee has decided that 
any orders after 9:30am will be sandwiches ONLY NO 
exceptions.

NO Phone Orders Accepted:
Unfortunately due to the large numbers of lunch orders 
the Canteen is unable to process anymore phone 
orders. All orders are to be placed at the Canteen. 

REMEMBER download the flexischools App for easy 
ordering.

Tamworth South Public School
P&C Association

would like to wish everyone a very 

Merry Christmas
and a safe and enjoyable school holiday break.

The P&C would like to thank the school
and community for all their support this year.

We look forward to seeing and working 
with you again in 2021

New Canteen Menu
New Canteen Menu is coming and it will be available 
at the start of Term 1 2021.

Tamworth South's Canteen is now online!
Our canteen is now set up for online ordering through the 
Flexischools App.

Canteen Menu and Price List
   

THIS MENU MEETS THE NSW HEALTHY SCHOOL CANTEEN STRATERGY
CANTEEN SUPERVISION - MICHELLE WEBER      6765 9863

PLEASE PLACE YOUR LUNCH ORDER AT THE CANTEEN BEFORE 9:10AM

HOT FOOD        SNACKS

Yummy Drummie  $5.00 for 3   Snaps Chips   $1.00
Zucchini Slice/Salad  $6.00    Muffi  n/Savoury/Fruit  0.50 cents
(mince, cheese, lettuce, tomato, cucumber in a tortilla bowl) Popcorn   $1.00  G.F
Chicken Nuggets (5)  $5.00  - G.F  
Hot Chicken/Gravy Roll  $4.00   
Hot Ham/Cheese Roll  $4.00   
Sausage Roll/Sauce  $4.00   
Pie/Sauce   $4.00   
Pasta Bolognaise  $5.00
Grazing Bowl   $6.00 
(ham, cheese, carrot sticks, dip, popcorn and fruit)
Meatball Sub   $5.00
(hotdog roll, meatballs, marinara sauce and cheese) 
Butter Chicken   $5.00 - G.F with rice
Pizza home made  $5.00 - with garlic bread
Sauce    0.30 cents

Mad Monday   $6.00 - Flamed Grilled Chicken Burger and Milk
Taco Tuesday   $6.00 - Taco Bowl
Wacky Wednesday  $6.00 - Beef Burger and Drink
Monday to Friday  $6.00 - Wraps: Any Fillings and Water also 
    (G.F Wraps available)

Sandwiches/Bread Rolls  - 70 cents extra with any of the below fi llings. 
Toasted 
Extra Fillings - 20 cents extra 
Vegemite -  $1.50
Egg -    $2.50 
Egg/Salad -   $3.50
Ham -    $2.50
Ham/Salad -   $3.50 
Cheese -   $2.00
Tuna -    $2.50
Tuna/Salad -   $3.50
Chicken -   $2.50
Chicken Salad - $3.50
Ham/Cheese/Tomato -    $3.00
Ham/Cheese/Pineapple - $3.00
Ham/Egg/Chicken/Tuna - $2.00 (add Salad $4.00 Total)
Ham/Cheese -      $2.50
Chicken/Pineapple -    $3.00

Library Bags - $8.00  Lunch Bags - $10.00 Hats - $10.00 
Stationery - all 50 cents School Ties - $15.00 Back Packs - $45.00
Badges - Metal - $5.00  Cloth (iron on) - $1.50 - Sew on - 0.50 cents
Hoodies - $40.00 

Salads

Fruit   0.50 cents
Salad Tub - Small $4.00 
Salad Tub - Large $5.00
Tubs - Chicken, Ham or Tuna with 
lettuce, tomato, cheese, cucumber, 
carrot, beetroot, egg and fruit. 
 

Icy Poles
Slushy -    $2.00
Fruit Yogurt -   $1.00
Twisted Frozen Yogurt - $2.00
Icy Bites -   0.50 cents
Frozen Fruit Cup -  $1.00
Frozen Oranges -   0.10 cents
Pauls Custard -   $1.00
Paddle Pops -    $1.50
TNT -     $1.00
Juicy -     $1.00

Drinks
Moove Flavoured Milk -  $2.00
Chocolate/Strawberry Milk -  $2.00
Vanilla Malt -    $2.00
Plain Milk -    $1.00
Poopers  - Orange/Apple  $2.00
Water -    $1.50
Juice Bomb -    $2.00

Birthday Buckets (based on 25)
Icy Poles -  $15.00
TNT -    $22.50
Paddle Pops -   $27.50

Please give 3 days notice when ordering these buckets.
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New Lost Property Boxes.
Located 

zz Outside canteen

zz K-2 boys toilet


